
07/10/2020 

MRS Shannon Walker 
7 / Ernest Street ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
shannonwalker@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1173 - 14 Ernest Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

I am writing to make an objection to the DA proposed for 14 Ernest Street Balgowlah Heights. I 
am concerned about the size of the structure and that it doesn’t comply with the building 
regulation height. 

We have a nice mixture of new and old in our street and I feel by allowing a structure of this 
size, it ruins the street scape.

Kind regards

Shannon 

Sent: 7/10/2020 8:23:54 AM
Subject: Online Submission


